
  

 

 

September 12th, 2022 

Elementary Chapel Speakers Wanted 

This is an excellent opportunity to proclaim the truth of 

God’s Word to our students! Teaching times are 10-15 

minutes for K-2nd and 20-25 minutes for 3rd-6th. Chapel is 

Friday mornings in the music room from 8:15am-9:35am. 

We are also needing someone to lead music for the 3rd-

6th Chapel in the music room. 

For more information, please call the school office or stop 

by and sign up today! You can sign up for one chapel or 

as many as you would like.  

So, then faith comes by hearing, and hearing by the 

word of God! - Romans 10:17 

Chapel Times: 

K-2nd Grade – 8:15am-8:45am 

3rd-6th Grade – 8:55am-9:35am 

Secondary Chapel 7th-12th Grade – 8:05am-8:45am 

All School Chapel – 8:05am-8:45am 

 

Monday – Sept. 12th 
Crispy Chicken Sandwiches 
 

 
Tuesday – Sept. 13th 
Fish & Chips 
 

 
Wednesday – Sept. 14th 
Chinese Chicken Salad 
 

 
Thursday – Sept. 15th 
French Toast 

 Friday – Sept. 16th 
Pepperoni Pizza 
 

 
Monday – Sept. 19th 
Chicken Ranch Wraps 
 

 

Monday Late Start Reminder 
As a reminder school starts at 8:30am each Monday 

to allow for staff development and meetings. 



                     

 

 

 

      

                                                                                 

 

 

  

SEPTEMBER 

Sept. 13th – First PTF Meeting 

Sept. 19th – School Board 

  Meeting *Note date change 

Sept. 30th – Floating Holiday 

– No School 

 

OCTOBER 

Oct. 11th – PTF Meeting 

Oct. 12th – PSAT Testing 

Oct. 20th-21st – MCAA State 

  Tournament – No School 

Oct. 28th – All School Chapel 

 

NOVEMBER 

Nov. 4th – End of 1st Quarter 

Nov. 11th – Parent Teacher 

  Conferences – No School 

Nov. 11th-12th – Christmas 

  Bazaar 

Nov. 15th – School Board 

  Meeting 

Nov. 17th – Variety Night 

Nov. 18th – All School Praise 

  Chapel – Grandparents Day 

Fall Sports Updates 

 

Soccer and Volleyball teams all traveled to Great 

Falls this weekend to match up against Foothills 

Christian and Great Falls Homeschool. 

 

Soccer: 

Varsity Soccer won vs. Foothills Christian. Way to go 

Falcons! 

Volleyball: 

JV and Varsity Volleyball teams both lost close games 

against Great Falls Homeschool on Friday. 

Saturday saw the JV Volleyball gain a win against 

Foothills Christians and the Varsity lost in four.  

 

The coaches are so proud of the effort and teamwork on 

all the teams. Way to go Falcons! 

 

Drop Off and Pick Up Reminders 

When dropping off students or picking up please 

be mindful to not park in front of Faith Early 

Learning Center next door. They have little 

ones entering at all times of the day and need 

those spaces for their parents. Also, as a reminder, please 

do not leave your vehicle unattended. Please use the 

parking spaces provided in the lot. Thank you for your 

help in this. 

 

 

 

Substitute Teachers Needed 

Heritage is looking for substitute teachers for all grade 

levels. Substitutes will be trained, but do not need to hold 

a teaching degree. Please contact Stephanie Gossack at 

stephanie@heritage-christian.org for more information or 

fill out an application on our website.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

                                              Parking Space! 

                                              Want your own 

                                                         parking space? Now 

                                                         you can be the #1 

                                                         Falcon Fan! Buy your 

                                                         ticket now for $5 or even 

                                                         better buy 5 for $20. The 

winning ticket will get you one reserved parking spot in front 

of the school for the 2022-23 school year! Tickets will be 

available for purchase in the school office with Mrs. Nuss 

this week. The winner will be drawn this Friday, September 

16th after school. 

 

Attendance Procedure 

Thank you all for being great communicators when your 

students are ill or need to leave for appointments. It really 

helps our attendance records. 

As some of you may not know we have an attendance email 

set up for these purposes. This email address is 

attendance@heritage-christian.org. This is a convenient way, 

day or evening to let the office know of absences. 

 

Secondary Class 

Drop/Adds 

Secondary classes are 

now finalized with 

curriculum and supplies. If 

a student in grades 7th-

12th has a schedule 

change need, they must 

obtain a Drop/Add form 

from the school office. 

They will then seek 

teachers’ approval for 

entrance and exiting the 

class. This will follow with 

parents’s approval. 

And so, from the day we heard, we 
have not ceased to pray for you, 
asking that you may be filled with 
the knowledge of his will in 
all spiritual wisdom and 
understanding, so as to walk in a 
manner worthy of the Lord, fully 
pleasing to him: bearing fruit in 
every good work and increasing in 
the knowledge of God; 
                           - Colossians 1:9-10 

Calling All 

Volunteers! 

Volunteering opportunities 

at HCS are many! There 

are so many ways you can 

jump in while getting to 

know others in the 

process. 

Stop by the office and 

grab a flyer to sign up. 

 

All School Chapels 

All School Chapels are held once a month on Fridays and all 

families are invited. Watch the calendar for specific dates. All 

School Chapel begins at 8:05am and goes until 

approximately 8:45am. Families are welcome! 

Chapel is held weekly on Fridays with their age group and 

this is a once a month way for the entire school to come 

together and worship our Lord. 
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